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Dance Held at the Commodore Hotel on 31 May 2019

Turnout at the May dance on a thoroughly dreich evening was modest with only 49 members
attending. The numbers were, however, boosted a little with a count of 10 non-members.

Music was provided by the ever reliable Ewan Galloway Scottish Dance Band who drew
dancers onto the floor with a perfectly judged selection of tunes. The band fairly raced through
the programme and two extra dances were fitted in at the end.

The Annual General meeting was held at half time, with the Minutes of the last AGM being read
by Secretary Ronnie Reardon, financial report by Ewan Howieson and the President's report by
Vice President John Johnston in the absence of Association, President Neil MacLeod.

It was announced that two Directors were retiring from the committee, Jim Gray and Andrew
Rankin.

The rest of the committee, as per the constitution, stood down at the meeting and all were
re-elected, no other names being put forward to fill the vacancies.
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A minute's silence was also held at the commencement of the meeting in honour of two
members who have sadly passed away since the last AGM, Andy Love and Jack Inglis.

There was a slight delay for refills of the tea and coffee pots at the interval leaving some
dancers waiting to slake their thirsts.....apologies to those affected. It's also worth noting that the
condition of the floor was not ideal, being somewhat “stickier” than usual. Hopefully that will
have improved for the next dance.

The raffle raised a respectable total of £167 and, as ever, thanks to those donating prizes and
purchasing tickets.

Closing remarks were given by John Johnston and the evening ended in traditional fashion with
a last waltz and Auld Lang Syne.

Our next event will be a dance in the Osprey Suite of the Commodore on Friday 28 June 2019
with music provided by Liam Stewart. All welcome as ever.
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